
Audit:  Calif.  schools  not
prepared for gun violence
By Jim Miller, Sacramento Bee

Despite the risk posed to students and staff, many California
schools fail to include active shooter scenarios in state-
required safety plans, according to a new audit.

Schools and colleges were the second-most common location for
shooting incidents from 2000 to 2015. California law, though,
does not mandate that school safety plans address the issue,
such as by creating procedures for lockdowns or evacuations.

Last week’s report by the Bureau of State Audits highlighted
lax  oversight  of  plan  preparation  by  state  and  local
officials. In some cases, the audit found, schools repeatedly
filed the same plans year after year while some submitted none
at all.
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